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DSPL (Martin Voracek) 

Doctoral Advisory Board members: Giorgia Silani, Jakob Pietschnig 

12:30-13:15 Aharonov Or 

The Dynamics of Loneliness and Solitude: Lifespan Development and Health Outcomes 

 Supervisor: Jana Nikitin 

 

DSPL (Martin Voracek) 

Doctoral Advisory Board members: Ulrich Tran, Jakob Pietschnig 

13:15-14:00 Paula Angermair 

tba 

 Supervisor: Matthew Pelowski 

DSPL (Martin Voracek) 

Doctoral Advisory Board members: Robert Böhm, Frank Scharnowski 

14:00-14:45 Ines Röhrle  

From Lens to Plate: A Brunswikian Perspective on Consumer Acceptance of Alternative 
Proteins 

 Supervisor: Arnd Florack 

 

DSPL (Martin Voracek) 

Doctoral Advisory Board members: Robert Böhm, Arnd Florack 

14:45-15:30 Moana Drüe 

The Climate-Cognition Connection: Behavioral and Neural Insights into Environmental and 

Social Decision-Making 

 Supervisor: Claus Lamm 

 

 
 

In the course of the Public Presentation at the Faculty (fakultätsöffentliche Präsentation, FÖP), the doctoral candidates 

present their dissertation projects in the presence of their supervisors, the appointed Doctoral Advisory Board members, 

the DSPL (in chairing function), and any interested collegial audience from the Doctoral School CoBeNe invited to this 

event. The basis of the presentation is the dissertation exposé in which the dissertation project is described. On the one 

hand, this public presentation serves to introduce the new (first study yr.) doctoral candidates and their respective 
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dissertation topics and projects. On the other hand, it is intended to give the colleagues involved a platform for 

professional exchange and the opportunity for topic-related feedback. The doctoral advisory board members, who are 

appointed to and are partaking in this public event, have an advisory function and, towards approval, submit their 

comments and suggestions on the proposed dissertation project. 


